Phillip Gilmore

I was disappointed to see that this permit has been allowed to proceed. Please protect the Tongue
River from this mining operation. I enjoy walking, fishing, cross country skiing, and ice skating in
this area and would hate to see the area spoiled.

Thanks for your consideration

Phil Gilmore



